
 

Parent Bulletin 06/06/25 

Welcome Message 

Welcome to the first week of the final half term of the academic year. This week, our Year 11 

pupils have continued their hard work during their GCSEs, our Year 9 cohort have taken part 

in RE retreats and all pupils have attended assemblies regarding maintaining high standards 

during this final half term.  

Year 11 exams update  

We are so proud of our Year 11 pupils who are continuing to work incredibly hard throughout 

their GCSE examinations. Our Year 11 pupils are now on study leave. For pupils who prefer to 

stay and work at school, revision spaces will always be available and teachers are on hand to 

support. There are a range of revision resources available at school for pupils remaining here 

in between exams. 
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Year 9 RE Retreats  

This week, our Year 9 pupils have been enjoying their RE retreats. The theme of the retreat 

was this year has been ‘Choices’.  

The tasks set for pupils have been based around thinking about how to make the best choices 

for themselves. They played the game of life where they had they all began with money and 

had the opportunity to plan out how their life might look - they could pick to gain an 

education, go on holiday, buy a house etc. Pupils then had to think about how these decisions 

would impact their lives overall.   

Pupils were told to think about the support, guidance and advice they are given from those 

around them such as family and friends and also to look towards Jesus and the Lord and use 

their support when needed. 

We are proud of the fantastic effort and engagement shown by our Year 9 pupils.  



 

Year 10 Mock Results Day 

Our Year 10 pupils received their mock 

examination results this week. Pupils were given 

their results following an assembly from Mr Jones 

explaining how their grades have been calculated, 

as well as how pupils will be supported going into 

Year 11.  

We hope that pupils were happy with their results 

and use this experience to help them move 

forwards as they progress into their final year of 

secondary education.  

 

Attendance Rewards Trip 

In order to celebrate our pupils with fantastic attendance, 

we will be hosting another reward trip next week. Pupils 

with attendance of at least 96%  have been invited to attend 

the trip. The final day for payment is today (Friday 6th June). 

Pupils who have paid after this date will not be able to 

attend.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September updates 

Starting in September this year, pupils will be expected to bring a bag with them to school. 

This is to ensure that books are taken home at the end of each day and used to assist with 

revision and homework.  From September, a school bag will be an essential part of the All 

Saints uniform.  



 

Trip to Oxford University  

Some of our pupils visited Oxford University this week! This amazing opportunity allowed 

pupils to tour the campus and city, as well as experience a lecture from a university professor. 

Pupils had a fantastic time and were able to see some of the great opportunities and 

experiences Higher Education has to offer.  

 

 

Rewards: 

All Saints Achievement Points  

Here are the top 5 performing pupils this week: 

1. Tymoteusz P - 7 Romero 

2. Charlotte D - 8 Assisi 

3. Norbert D- 9 Ward  

4. Katie O - 10 Kolbe 

Here are the top performing forms this week: 

1. 7 Romero  

2. 8 Assisi   

3. 9 Ward  

4. 10 Kolbe 

Attendance: 

1. 7 Carlo Acutis - highest this week! 

2. 8 Teresa 

3. 9 Romero  

4. 10 Teresa 

 



 

Final message 

Thank you to all parents in our community for your continued support. I am grateful to the 

parents who have now signed up to Arbor. If you have not yet done so, please aim to do this 

when possible. Arbor will soon act as our one platform for all school communication, making 

everything much simpler to access.  

I hope you have a wonderful weekend.   

Best wishes,  

Ms Gilligan 

 

 



 

 

Parent Peer Support Group 
 
 
What is the Parent Peer Support Group?  
 
An informal space for parents & carers to share their experiences of supporting 
children with Emotional and Mental Health difficulties with like-minded 
people, alongside the support of our teams 
 

 

Our Teams are happy to offer one to one advice during the 
session ………… 
 

• Anthony Seddon  

• Tameside Parenting Team 

• Action Together  
 
 
When:  Thursday 12th  June 2025 Time: 9.30 – 11.30 (drop in any time)  
 
Where: The Anthony Seddon Centre, George Street, Ashton-Under-Lyne 
 
 

Refreshments available  
 
When: Second Thursday of the month 9:30-11:30am 
 
 
Either just turn up or for more information contact either:  
 
 
Anita McQuillan: Anita.McQuillan@tameside.gov.uk  
Sue Brookes: Sue.Brookes@actiontogether.org.uk 

 
 

 


